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                COUNTY OF SAN BENITO, CA - NOTICE OF UNSCHEDULED VACANCIES 

            

 
 

The San Benito County Board of Supervisors will be considering two vacancies for the 
San Juan Cemetery District.  

If interested in the above vacancy, please contact the San Benito County Clerk of the 
Board’s Office, 481 Fourth Street, Hollister, CA 95023. (831-636-4000, Ext. 13).  

 
Pursuant to Government Code Section 54974 et. seq., public notice i s  required for 
unscheduled vacancies o n  b o a r d s , commissions or  committees for ten (10) 
working days before the Board or Board Chair fills the vacancy. 

 
 
 
 
___________________________ 
Vanessa Delgado 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
County of San Benito, CA 
 
 

POSTED: August 29, 2023 through September 13, 2023. 
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